
Mike Phenicie 

Mr. Phenicie received the Heart of the Hawk award for his many years of dedication to 
the students of Colusa Unified School District. In addition to being on the school board 
from 2016-2020, Mike has continued to volunteer in all aspects of the music program, 
classes and Friends of Music. Mike is a great example of teamwork, leadership, creative 
and innovative learning, commitment and dependability and involvement in 
community service. 


